Freedom of Information Act 2000 
Your request for information has now been considered and the Council’s response to your questions is shown below.

You asked:
I would like to know which council officers, and their titles, from Leicester City Council were involved in the evaluation and final decision of procuring an event management company for both the Skyride and Castle Classic events.
ANSWER:  

I can confirm that we hold the Council officers names and their titles. However we are withholding that information since junior members of staff names are exempt from release under s40(2) of The Act as they are personal data and we consider that to be an absolute exemption under section 40(2) (personal data), and this therefore constitutes a refusal under section 17 of the Freedom of information Act 2000. 

I would also like to know the final cost of the traffic management, marshalling and crowd control barrier supply for both events.
The final cost is not yet agreed.
The Council does not hold this information.  Therefore this letter acts as a refusal notice under section 17.1 of the Freedom of Information Act 2000 because, in accordance with section 1.1 of the Act, this information is not held by Leicester City Council.

You may re-use the information under an Open Government Licence.
If you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request please write to: 

Information Governance 
Leicester City Council
Legal Services

1st Floor, 16 New Walk
Leicester, LE1 6UB
E-mail: info.requests@leicester.gov.uk 


